
From: Andrew Molnar <andrew@afap.org.au>  

Sent: Friday, 5 November 2021 4:40 PM 

To: Chambers - Hatcher VP <Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au>; Chris Ridings 

<chris.ridings@emaconsulting.com.au>; Gabriel Miller <gabriel.miller@amwu.org.au>; Zach 

Duncalfe <zach.duncalfe@nat.awu.net.au> 

Cc: Chris Aikens <chris@afap.org.au>; David Stephens <david@afap.org.au>; Simon Lutton 

<simon@afap.org.au> 

Subject: RE: AM2016/3 - Proposed Helicopter Aircrew Award 

 

Dear Associate 

 

Thank you for providing the transcript of the report back before Hatcher VP held on 15 October 

2021.   

 

We have reviewed the transcript and note that an extension to 12 November 2021 has been granted 

to the AMWU, AWU and Babcock to file their submissions on the matters raised in the transcript.  

 

The AFAP has no comment to make on the matters raised in the transcript.  We look forward to 

reviewing any submissions to be filed by the other parties, the final draft determination being issued 

by the Full Bench and the final opportunity to comment.  

 

Regards 

 

Andrew Molnar 

Legal Counsel 

 

 

               

 

AUSTRALIAN FEDERATION OF AIR PILOTS 

LEVEL 4, 132-136 ALBERT ROAD 

SOUTH MELBOURNE, VIC 3205 

T 03 9928 5737  F 03 9699 8199   
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From: Chambers - Hatcher VP <Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au>  

Sent: Friday, 22 October 2021 3:56 PM 

To: Chris Ridings <chris.ridings@emaconsulting.com.au>; Gabriel Miller 

<gabriel.miller@amwu.org.au>; Zach Duncalfe <zach.duncalfe@nat.awu.net.au>; Andrew Molnar 

<andrew@afap.org.au> 

Subject: RE: AM2016/3 - Proposed Helicopter Aircrew Award 

 

Dear parties,  

 

RE: AM2016/3 - Proposed Helicopter Aircrew Award 

 

I refer to the above matter and the conference before Vice President Hatcher held on Friday 15 

October 2021.  

 

The transcript is now available and can be accessed via the Commission’s website here. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Elise Delpiano 

Associate to Vice President Hatcher  

 

Fair Work Commission  
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